
From: Mahmoud Abul-Enein [mafrica51@yahoo.com] 

Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 2:11 PM 
To: Youssefagha, Ahmed Hassan Youssef 

Subject: Proposal for a public health 

Dear Dr. Ahmed YoussefAgha 

Decision Sciences - Bio statistics 

Department of Applied Health Science 

The School of Health (APER) , Indiana University 

HPER_138, Bloomington , IN 47405 

 

   Thank you so much for our positive meeting in Cairo University at the office of the vice 

president for graduate studies and research, through which we exchanged some ideas about the 

cooperation between the Institute of African Research and Studies-Cairo University, and the 

African Studies Program, Indiana University. 

 

  For putting our ideas into force, I hope you could help us to found/develop an information 

research unit for public health and sustainability in Africa inside our institute in Cairo 

University, Let us exchange proposals about a memorandum of understanding between our 

institutions indicating what each side could do for achieving this fruitful  proposal. 

 

  Thank you once again, hoping to hearing from you as soon as possible. 

 

Prof. Mahmoud Abul-Enien    

Vice Dean of the Institute of African Research and Studies 

Cairo University 

  

Cell phone: 012 418 4738 

Home: +22587395 

Fax: +37745527 

 
 


